

LOBETHAL HARMONY CLUB

NEWSLETTER

February 21st 2023

Vol 8 No 3

President John Minchin Phone 0415 308 921

www.lobethal harmonyclub.com.au

Secretary Peter Dickason Phone 0468 870 893



From the Exec.

The members met last week and decided that we should hold the Movie Night again this year. We are suggesting that we do not sing in the theatre, but perform if possible in the foyer before supper. We hope that we can book Fisherman's Friends 2.

We still require a sale for the trailer. The exec decided to reduce the price from \$12,000 to \$10,000. If you know of anyone that is interested please let them know the trailer is in excellent condition, just needs a sale.

G HUGHES Construction Co



Building on Tradition

Thanks.....

We have been very fortunate to receive \$6,000 sponsorship from G E Hughes Construction Co. Sue Hughes CEO has been very supportive especially in helping me to re arrange the advert as shown. Thank you for your support and help.

Thanks.. We also appreciate the help given by Klose's to help with the cost of the Newsletter.

Ph: 8389 6472 | 4
Brettig Road
LOBETHAL

WELCOME EVERYONE

It is always a "buzz" when we have members come back especially Peter Geue who has treatment for skin cancer under control. good to see your smile again.

Please support our People's Choice Lottery it finishes on 9th March. We need your help.

People's Choice

COMMUNITY LOTTERY

STEP 1 Google People's Choice
Community Lottery
STEP2 Click on Buy Tickets
STEP3 Search Group name
STEP 4 Type in Lobethal Harmony
club
STEP 5 Click on Lobethal Harmony
club
STEP6 Buy Tickets.
Our aim is to raise \$1,500 between
now 11th December 22 to 9th
March 2023. So far we have raised
\$540, can we extend this???





LOBETHAL HARMONY CLUB **NEWSLETTER**

February 21st 2023 Welcome again

Vol 8 No 3 Page 2

Don't

Book of

Reports all

reports by

Feb 28th

J Wittwer

preference.

know

your

please.

Pub lunches..... Are set to start again this year, with the first to be held on the 3rd Sunday of the month March 18th, at Great Western Littlehampton. We need to give names who are

anticipating coming to Jeff a week before March 18th. Come and enjoy the day.





Stephen Wilson with a smile.

Tops... these were discussed (as "modelled" by Stephen) recently by John M, Peter D and John W and we are suggesting that we could support the cost by \$30 a garment. See Graham S if you are interested.



From Alex..... Just to let you know that my nephrologist now predicts that my transplant will not take place before late July this year. This means there is no need to change the May and June concert dates. I will also do my best to be

available for the Kingston concert on 30th July. I will of course, keep you posted with updates.

Scholarship committee. Coffee & Soup Roster.... Thank you for the ex-We need to cellent response last week by assisting with the meet on a roster for the year. There are only a few places Tuesday or left please help us to add your name to the list. Wednesday Coffee and biscuits this week. Please let

> New Members.... A "flyer" has been prepared for all of us to distribute these at places like the Shed Men, Libraries, Doctors surgery, and churches. Take some and help to obtain extra members. Thanks for your help.





Notice Board...... We have a section of the Notice Board as you enter the Senior Citizens Hall, where you can read some of the information we are currently working on. The details from Chor Farmer has been placed on the Notice board as well.

AGM.. To be held on 14th March.

Book of Reports ... All reports need to be sent attached to an email by the 27th February, this will give us time to have the Book of Reports by 7th March to be distributed.

Bunnings BBQ.... The Exec discussed the involvement with the BBQ's at Bunnings, and it has been decided to continue, but only have one a year.

Building on Tradition

Ph: 8389 6472 | I **4 Brettig Road** LOBETHAL

admin@gehughes.com.au

